
FROM THE BOARD PRESIDENT  

Thank you to ALL who make the Brookline Senior Center a warm, welcoming, 
enlightening place! Much appreciation to our Staff, Volunteers, Participants, 
Town Hall Staff, Council on Aging Members, BrooklineCAN Members, Brook-
line Senior Center Foundation Board Members, Generous Donors, and all 
who support this critical community resource. Because of people like you, 
vulnerable Brookline seniors access needed services.  

This year, as you may know, our Director of over 40 years, Ruthann Dobek, is 
retiring. Ruthann has been a driving force for all that makes the Brookline 
Senior Center extraordinary. You may also have noticed that due to this tran-
sition, we did not host our Annual Fall Gala, in‐person or online. As you con-
sider your end of 2024 charitable donations, please give as generously as you 
can to the Brookline Senior Center Foundation. Our services and programs 
depend on you! Approaching Thanksgiving, I’m grateful for ALL who have a 
seat at the Brookline Senior Center Foundation “table” – contributing a 
“feast” of opportunities for those in need.  

Happy Thanksgiving!    

Warm regards  

Betsy Pollock, MSW President, Brookline Senior Center Foundation  

PS: Please save the date! We are delighted to announce that we will be 
hosting an in‐person event on Sunday, April 27, form 4:00 ‐ 6:00 pm, at the 
Brookline Senior Center, in honor of Ruthann Dobek, an “Appreciation Cele-
bration.” This will be a fundraiser hosted by the Brookline Senior Center 
Foundation. Early Bird ticket sales and Sponsorship Packages will be an-
nounced.  


